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Applications for this position will be accepted through the USAJobs.gov link below beginning 

December 9, 2025. The position will be open for a minimum of 2 days and will close after 5 

days or when the maximum number of applications have been submitted, whichever 

comes first. Applying in the first 2 days will ensure your application will be considered. 

Questions? Contact us at Actuary@opm.gov 

The U.S. Office of Personnel Management is seeking college 

students majoring in analytical topics such as mathematics, 

statistics, and economics to be actuarial interns during the 

summer of 2025.  Interns will: 

 

·Work with the Federal and Postal Employees Health Benefits Programs: 

The world’s largest employer-sponsored health insurance program. 

·Earn a competitive salary, working a full-time, remote schedule with 

flexible hours beginning between 7:30 am EST and 9:30 am EST from  

May 19, 2025 through August 15, 2025. 

https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/822376900 

mailto:actuary@opm.gov
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/822376900
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/822376900
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/822376900

